HIGHWAY REPORT
May 9, Thru June 10, 2024
June 13,2024 Meeting

Equipment Maintenance: Not much to report haven’t had any breakdowns this
month knock on wood

Road Maintenance: The guys have been busy on Shantz road bridge trying to get
the water dam up so we can get always concrete pumping here to mud jack the
bridge wing walls the bridge has a huge void from water erosion and the bridge
has sunk about 6 inches. The guys have finished up the street sweeping the new
truck works well. We continue to mow lawn at the park and office and we also
continue with road side mowing.

Trash Program: The trash program seems to be going well had one mishap of
people throwing house hold garbage in the dumpster again.
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